Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

December 22, 2021

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No+ NANRTR, s 2021

To:  OIC-Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents of Leyte and Tacloban City Divisions
Regional Office Division Chiefs
Section/Unit Heads
All Others Concerned

RESETTING OF THE FINALIZATION WORKSHOP ON THE EDITED MANUSCRIPTS OF
BEST PRACTICES AND SUCCESS STORIES ON THE IMPACT OF
TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE (TA) PROVISION

1 Relative to the Office Memorandum No. 674 s. 2021 re: Finalization Workshop on the
Best Practices and Success Stories Manuscripts on the Impact of Technical Assistance (TA)
Provision, this Office, through the Field Technical Assistance Division (FTAD), hereby informs
all concerned that the conduct of the said activity is reset from December 27-29, 2021 to
February 8-10, 2022.

2. All other provisions of the previous memorandum relative to this endeavor which are
consistent with this issuance remain in force and in effect.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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